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March 27, 2018       Our File:  040-18-18-55-00 
    
Ms. Kim Philip, P.Eng. 
Office of Drinking Water 
Manitoba Sustainable Development 
1007 Century Street  
Winnipeg, Manitoba    
R3H 0W4 
  
Dear Ms. Philip:  
 
RE:  2017 ANNUAL WATER REPORT -  CITY OF WINNIPEG WATER SUPPLY SYSTEM  
 
Please find enclosed the 2017 Annual Water Report for the City of Winnipeg Water Supply 
System in accordance with Operating Licence PWS-09-412-01, Section 6.11, and the Drinking 
Water Safety Act, Manitoba Regulation 40/2007, Section 32(2).  
 
This Annual Water Report covers the requirements described in Section 32(2) of the Drinking 
Water Safety Regulation.  
 
We will continue to send our customers an annual informational insert in the water bills to inform 
the public that the Annual Water Report has been prepared and how a free copy can be 
obtained. This is to comply with the requirements of Section 6.12 of our Operating Licence and 
Section 32(3) of the Drinking Water Safety Regulation. 
 
In accordance with Section 6.13 of the Operating Licence and Section 32(4) of the Drinking 
Water Safety Regulation, a copy of this Annual Water Report will be posted on the departmental 
website within two weeks.  
 
Please let me know of any concerns or questions respecting this submission. I may be reached 
by telephone at 204-986-8359 or by e-mail at rgrosselle@winnipeg.ca. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

Original signed by M. Marsland for: 
 

R. Grosselle 
Manager of Environmental Standards  
 

Enclosures 
cc:  Dr. L. Richards, Winnipeg Regional Health Authority (email) 
   Dr. H. Chang, Winnipeg Regional Health Authority (email) 
       Dr. S. Roberecki, Manitoba Health, Seniors and Active Living  (email) 
       M.L. Geer, CPA, CA (email)     
       T. Shanks, P.Eng. (email)  
       G. Patton, P.Eng. (email) 


